
600 Hidden Ridge 
Irving, TX 75038 

April 18, 2008 

Mr. Martin Huelsmann 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40652-36 I 5 

APR 2 1 2008 

Re: Tariffs Website Change Notification 

Dear Mr. Huelsmann: 

On May 18, 2008, the Internet website for Tariffs will be routed to a different server. The 
current server is being retired and we will be making the change in order to comply with 
our security requirements. The web address for the site will remain the same: 
www.verizon.com/tariffs. Currently, this web address is routed to: 
https://retailgateway. bdi.gte.com: 1 490/. 

Beginning May 19, 2008, anyone using https://retailqatewav.bdi.qte.com: 14901 as their 
bookmark will need to reset their bookmark to "www.verizon.com/tariffs". Since the 
server is being retired, we will not be able to automatically reroute anyone using the 
https://retailgatewav.bdi.qte.com:149O/ address. However, there will be a note on the 
site to let users know of the change. Also, if you have established a link from your 
website to our website using the https://retailqatewav.bdi.ate.com: 14901 address, you 
will need to change the link to www.verizon.com/tariffs on May 19, 2008. 

Our website contains tariffs and similar documents for the following entities: 
. .  

Verizon Telephone Operating Companies 
Verizon Select Services lnc. 
Verizon Global Solutions 
Verizon Hawaii International 
Verizon Avenue 

Please contact Karen Terry at 972-71 8-3963 should you have any questions. Thank you 
for your assistance. 

Sincerely, I I 

Ramona Rother 
Manager - State Government Relations 
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